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December 2021 
 
 
Dear Candidate 
 
Thank you very much for expressing an interest in the position of Science Teacher at Hatch End High School. 
 
We are looking to appoint an inspirational and dynamic Teacher of Science from January 2022.   Owing to the 
current makeup of the Science Faculty, we are looking to recruit a candidate with a specialism in Biology. 
 
We offer a full range of Science courses and all three Science A Levels are extremely popular at Key Stage 5.  
The successful candidate will have a commitment to the development of creative, engaging teaching and 
learning across the age and ability range.  Our Science examination results are consistently above the National 
Average, but we feel we can do even better.  We also offer BTEc Level 3 at Post 16 which is both popular and 
gains outstanding ALPS scores. This appointment is suitable for Newly Qualified Teachers or an experienced 
teacher. 
  
This is an exciting opportunity to work with a thriving faculty with a strong supportive team of teachers and 
technicians, some with extensive experience, and also regular trainees on our TeachFirst programme. The 
Science Department benefits from 11 fully equipped laboratories and 5 supportive technicians. 
 
Hatch End High School is a warm, vibrant and stimulating place to work.  We are a lead school in teacher 
training and regularly welcome many trainees from the highly acclaimed TeachFirst Programme. Continuing 
professional development is at the core of everything we do, and you would be joining an organisation which 
believes that our teachers and middle leaders form the engine room of any school’s success. All teachers are 
encouraged to pursue a wide range of professional development and we play a key role in a highly successful 
Teaching School Alliance.  
 
Our website has comprehensive information on the many fantastic opportunities at the school and would urge 
you to read this before applying, particularly our “Your Career at Hatch End High School” prospectus.  If you 
would like to discuss the role informally before submitting an application, please do not hesitate to contact 
hr@hatchend.harrow.sch.uk. 
 
I very much look forward to reading your application.  
 
Very best wishes. 

 
Ms S Maguire 
Headteacher 

https://4905753ff3cea231a868-376d75cd2890937de6f542499f88a819.ssl.cf3.rackcdn.com/hatchend/uploads/document/Your-Career-at-HEHS-Feb-2021.pdf?ts=1619179319
mailto:hr@hatchend.harrow.sch.uk

